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Member Questions 
 

Questions from Councillor Young Questions to Councillor Cornell, Leader of the Council  

1. How was ARUP chosen to do the review of car 
parking and was a full procurement exercise 
undertaken?  

As detailed in para 3.2 of Car Park Review report to the 14 June Strategy 
and Resources Committee: 

‘’Arup were selected based on their experience in this industry and following 
some previous work with SDC and an extensive parking commission 
locally, in Cheltenham.’’  
The commissioning of Arup was in line with our Constitution, Section 6 
Contract and Procurement Procedure Rules  

2. How much information has come back to SDC as a 
result of the consultation to date? 

The consultation closes on 29 July. As at 2pm on the 17 July we have had 
778 comments from the online consultation, including a submission from 
Stroud Town Council.  

3. Are there any future reviews of other car parks 
within SDC? 

As detailed in para 6.1 and 6.2 of Car Park Review report to the 14 June 
Strategy and Resources Committee, Minchinhampton and Cainscross car 
parks will be kept under review and reconsidered if occupancy levels 
change in the future.  

 
 
 


